
 
Greetings Club Member, 

The Old Fort Gun Club annual membership renewal event is now underway.  Last year we successfully 
introduced a new reminder-by-email and will continue with that practice going forward.  As a refresher, 
members with an email on file will receive an email with instructions to renew.  Use the fillable PDF on the 
OFGC website to complete your renewal, print, sign and mail it with your payment.  Members without an 
email or prefer the traditional method, will receive the reminder via USPS.  You can request a hardcopy of 
the renewal at membership.ofgc@gmail.com.  Club officers are included in this renewal process.  Forms are 
revised annually, so please discontinue using earlier versions. 
 
I’m pleased to report that the OFGC Board of Directors hit a milestone in 2024 by completing our goal of 
providing electricity to all bays.  Electric outlets and fans have been installed on bays 7-13 and the 300-yard 
bay.  Water is now available on the 300-yard bay and the restroom near the 100-yard bay has been 
remodeled to include modern facilities.  The Training Center will host several classes in 2025, so watch your 
email, Facebook and our website for additional news and opportunities to improve your skills.    
 
To improve and maintain our assets and support club activities, the 2025 annual rate remains at $140.00.  
 
Please note the following points about the renewal process: 
 

1. Be sure your mailing address is correct.  Your club badges and the new gate combination will be 
mailed to the address YOU provide to us. 

2. Be sure to include your range maintenance credit slip(s) with your renewal form to receive proper 
credit.  You will not be given credit without this documentation.  If you worked on a scheduled range 
workday, match set-up or tear-down, you should have received a range maintenance credit slip.  If 
not, contact the proper Match Director and arrange to get your needed range credit slip.    

3. Be sure to list all eligible family members that need a badge and mail your renewal to the address 
listed at the top of the form. 

4. Renewals must be received by the February 6th monthly meeting.  If not, you will need to complete a 
New Membership Application, pay the prorated amount and attend a meeting to be reinstated. 
 

A lot of work goes into the renewal process, please be patient.  Processing begins in December and the new 
membership badges start mailing in January.  Returning your renewal to us promptly will ensure your 
badges are received for the February gate code change. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation, 

Ron Allison, President 

Ron Allison 
Old Fort Gun Club  


